Sent: 2/03/2025 12:16:00 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132 objection

| strongly object to the DA of MacDonalds for Roseberry St. It will cause enormous traffic
issues, despite what the biased McDonald's traffic report says. It is strongly opposed by the
local community and will disrupt the residents living opposite.

It is an absolutely terrible idea for this location.

Rob Sturrock



